
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

August 5, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Terisa Riley 
Chancellor 
University of Arkansas-Fort Smith 
5210 Grand Avenue 
P.O. Box 3649 
Fort Smith, Arkansas 72913-3649 
 
 
Dear Chancellor Riley, 
   
This letter is accompanied by the Quality Initiative Report (QIR) Review form completed by a 
peer review panel. University of Arkansas-Fort Smith’s QIR showed genuine effort and has 
been accepted by the Commission. The attached reviewer evaluation contains a rationale for 
this outcome.  

Peer reviewers evaluate all the QIRs based on the genuine effort of the institution, the 
seriousness of the undertaking, the significance of scope and impact of the work, the 
genuineness of the commitment to the initiative, and adequate resource provision.  

 If you have questions about the QIR reviewer information, please contact either Kathy Bijak 
(kbijak@hlcommission.org) or Pat Newton-Curran (pnewton@hlcommission.org).   
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